


DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS

THE CITY OF SEATTLE

ROOM 234 COUNTY-CITY BUILDING

October 18, 1929.

Re: Neon Sign Pike St. Market.

Hon. City Council,
of the City of Seattle.

Gentlemen:

The Board of Public Works today dealt with the follow-
ing letter, signed by Arthur E. Goodwin, Manager, Pike Place
Publiec Markets, Inc., dated 10/17/29:
"This Company would like to get permission from the
City Council to build a Neon sign measuring 31 feet in |
length by 12 feet high, to read PUBLIC MARKET and to be |
placed on top of the City Farmer's Shed of the Pike |
Place Market, facing east on Pine Street. l
This sign will not only be attractive, but an asset '
as well to the market in general, and can be read for
several blocks of this intersection. |
Enclosed you will find sketch of the proposed sign. |
Thanking you in advance for any favorable action Y
taken in the matter.,* * |
The Board directed the matter be referred to your Honor- |
able Body for such action as you may deem appropriate. |
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Respectfully,
Jhs |
' BOARD OF PUBLIC WORKS : ‘
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